
SEAL COAT PROJECT 

 

 

 

The Seal Coat Project will begin on Tuesday December 17, 2024 with the 

painting of the wheel stops.  The resident parking space will remain the 

same, yellow with your numbers painted in black.  Our guest/visitor spaces 

will now be painted white.  You may park in your space during this time, just 

back off the wheel stop 2-3ft.   

The sealing of the parking lot will begin on Monday January 6, 2025.  Later 

this month I will be sending a schedule to give you ample time to park 

elsewhere on the property.  Carport owners it is very important that you 

remove everything from your space.   

Recently we have had people parking in spaces that are not assigned to 

them.  Please be mindful that each unit has ONE SPACE only, direct your 

visitor/guest to guest parking.  Also, this is a very busy time and with the 

cooler temperatures we may forget to lock our cars when we return, please 

take a moment to double click your key fob to make sure your vehicle is 

secure.  

Thank you all for your cooperating during this project as the Board continues 

to work on behalf the entire community. 

Trish    


